St John’s Primary Open Afternoon

We would be delighted to invite you to join us
for an Open Afternoon on Thursday 26
September.

This is a drop in, and parents/ carers can come
any time between 2.15pm and 2.45pm.

During this time, you can look at displays in the
school visit different areas of the school and
pop into the hall where there will be some
information stalls.

If you wish to take your child out of school prior

to 3pm there is a sign out sheet at each class

where parents/ carers must sign out a child to
leave before the 3pm bell.

We look forward to welcoming you to St John's
Primary.




